283 Stoddards Wharf Road P.O. Box 375 • Gales Ferry, CT 06335 Tel 860.464.7281 • Fax 860.464.6362 www.uwsect.org

Well derelle



September 13, 2006

Mr. Catherine Zeiner The Women's Center 16 Jay Street New London, CT 06320

Dear Ms. Zeiner: Lathy

Congratulations on the results of your United Way campaign. It was a pleasure working with Michelle Bussolotti. She was a great asset in organizing the Women's Center fundraising effort and the results prove it!

The \$2,399 contributed by your employees will make a positive difference in our community. Down the road, around the corner and right in here in your backyard, United Way provides solutions to the most pressing problems. We focus on the issues that matter - community wellness, thriving children, basic human needs, and training and education for jobs. From quick fixes to real lasting change, United Way works with everyone who has a stake in the success of Southeastern Connecticut to get results. That's what matters. That's United Way!

We encourage you to find out more about United Way partner programs and how you can get involved, including volunteer opportunities, by visiting our website at www.uwsect.org. You will find success stories, photo galleries, where to turn for help, and information about the Gemma E. Moran United Way Labor Food Center.

Thank you for your participation and support of the community through United Way. Because of leaders like you and the Women's Center, we can make lasting changes right here in Southeastern Connecticut.

Thank you for investing in what matters.

Sincerely,

Maggie Marley

Community Impact Manager
orig: michelle Bussolotti
Copy: michelle is file

Janet Dinkel Pearce

President

3